EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

INFRASTRUCTURE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 9 APRIL 2009
                                                                                                                                                                

IOS.38/09 FORMER GARLANDS HOSPITAL SITE DEVELOPMENT BRIEF (SPD)

The Local Plans and Conservation Manager (Mr Hardman) reported that the Former Garlands Hospital Site Development Brief (SPD) had been considered by Members of Infrastructure Overview & Scrutiny Committee and the Development Control Committee at a joint workshop on 24 March 2009.

Mr Hardman outlined the main themes that had been raised during the workshop which included transportation and highways, noise/air quality, water supply/drainage, trees and hedgerows and community facilities.  

Members commented that the workshop had been very useful and enjoyable.

Members reiterated theirs concerns regarding the access to the lane from Cumwhinton Road and the impact the development would have on the Edgehill Road junction.

RESOLVED –  That the comments and concerns from the workshop should be incorporated into the Planning Officer’s report to the Executive.






